
 

 

 

 

COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 
TO: Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors  
 

FROM: Glenn Russell, PhD – Director, Planning and Development 

  

HEARING DATE: October 17, 2017 

 

RE: Case Nos. 17APL-00000-00002 & 17APL-00000-00003 [14BAR-00000-00082] 

 Olsten Trust SFD Demo-Rebuild, New Detached Garage, Cabaña & Pool 

1154 Channel Drive, Montecito, CA 

 AP No. 009-352-019 

 

 

 

The Board of Supervisors was scheduled to consider these appeals on October 17, 2017. Due to agenda 

management reasons, P&D staff is requesting that the Board continue the item to the hearing of 

December 5, 2017. Both parties are continuing to seek a settlement agreement with the hope of resolving 

the appeals and agree to this continuance. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Cc: Case File                     (to Planner) 

 Hearing Support 
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